CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

301 E. Huron, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107
Phone (734) 794-6110 FAX (734) 994-8297

December 21, 2016

Dave Askins
Via Email: kronic.dave@amail.com

Subject: Appeal of FOIA 650
Dear Mr. Askins:

You have appealed the City’s partial denial of FOIA 650 exempting draft documents
based on MCL 15.243(1)(m).

| have reviewed the request and determined that the denial is reversed and the draft
documents may be released. The documents will be provided to you electronically at no
charge.

Sincegrely, (

Howard Q La
City Administrator




